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From: April3x8@aol.com

Sent: Monday, May 16, 2016 10:53 AM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Fwd: April Pace, we spoke on Wed, May 4rth

  
  

From: April3x8@aol.com 
To: nikkihaley@gov.sc.gov 
Sent: 5/10/2016 10:31:10 A.M. Eastern Daylight Time 
Subj: April Pace, we spoke on Wed, May 4rth 
  
Thank you for taking the time to speak to me and my daughter Dixie Pace. We spoke briefly about her Cannabis 
Medicine need and if we could please sit down and discuss and explain this more to you and how you might can 
help or advise us on our fight to save her life. I know that I gave you my contact information  but would like the 
opportunity to speak with you as soon as possible. If we cant get the H4037 bill at least heard on the floor by end 
of month, many of our SC families will be moving out of state. Time is of essence to most of them and they are 
giving up hope in our SC government. I know your schedule is full but I have to take my daughterto a dr 
appointment wed at 100 in Charleston, Is it possible to meet Wed morning or Anytime on Friday? So many 
people was excited just from the picture you took with my family and hoping that now you will at least listen to 
one of us. Thank you for your time on Wed and consideration for a meeting.  
April Pace  
864-201-5756 


